

## **Let's Toke Business**



## The Commerce of Cannabis

Ted Ohashi MBA, CFA

(To have your free subscription added, removed or to contact us with feedback, industry and corporate news email <a href="letstokebusiness@gmail.com">letstokebusiness@gmail.com</a> with your name and country.)

Week Ended November 11, 2022

Dear Reader. Recently I tested positive for COVID and the past few days have seen me lying in bed or sleeping for around 20 hours a day. The lack of energy and physical weakness is like nothing I have experienced before. As a result, there will not be a newsletter published this week. As an optimist, I plan to issue the next letter for the week ending November 18, 2022 but there is at least some chance that won't happen.

I am keeping my eye on things as I can now listen to BNN and follow what is going on and I an also read my email. So I don't expect to miss anything critical as affects the cannabis sector.

I look forward to getting in touch with you again in the near future.

Until then, all the best.

Ted Ohashi